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As provided for in Amendment 14, and pursuant to rules and procedures 
established under U.S. v. Washington, WDFW and the affected Tribes have 
established management objectives for Puget Sound Chinook and coho salmon. 
The management objectives applicable to the 2017 regulation setting process are 
presented in the following tables.  They are based on a similar management 
approach and methodologies as the objectives provided to the Council the past 
several years. The management objectives define the maximum impact levels 
allowed for 2017-18 salmon fisheries.  
 
For Puget Sound Chinook salmon, the management objectives in Table 1 are part 
of the current harvest management plan developed by the Puget Sound Tribes and 
WDFW.  The state and tribal co-managers expect that fishing considered by the 
Council for the 2017-18 seasons will be consistent with these objectives.  The 
2017-18 Puget Sound Harvest Management plan will be reviewed by NOAA 
Fisheries and is consistent with the NOAA Guidance Letter presented in Agenda 
item E.3.b, Supplemental NOAA Report 2.   
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 


